June 14, 1976

Mr. Wes Clark
Fmployee Relations
Mary Bollert Annex
Campus

Dear Mr. Clark,

This is written to advise vou of two newly elected individuals who
will serve on the AUCE Local 1 grievance committe.

Ms. Teresa Fong from the Faculty of Commerce will represent our
Division C - lpcal 4308; Ms. Nancy Wiggs from the Faculty of Education
will represent Division D, ~ local 5214,

Further, you should also be advised of recent resignations. Ms.
Judy Maciborski will no longer serve as grievance representative for
Division D and Ms. Nancy Wiggs has resigned as Vice-President of this
Local.,

You will receive written notice in the event that we experience
any further changes in officers.

Sincerely,

Marcel Dionne
Chairperson, Grievance Committee
AUCE Local 1



